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Dates for your diary 
18th July– Leavers Assembly at 10am 

19th July– Children break up for Summer 
20th July– Staff INSET day 

3rd September– INSET day, children not 
in 

4th September– Children return  

Cook’s Corner 
The school menu will be serving from the 

Week 1 menu next week 

NEWS 

It was great to see so many parents at our  
consultation days this week. Thank you 
for all of the lovely comments you have 

made and particularly those recorded on 
childrens’ reports. We are very proud of 
everything your children have achieved 

this year . 
Class lists have now been shared, please 

be mindful that they are subject to 
change– we have many new children join-

ing us this Autumn (some of whom we 
are yet to meet), classes will be reviewed 

as those new children settle to ensure 
that everyone is in the best group. 

 
Three classes went on their day trips this 

week– Sparrows, Butterflies and  
Hedgehogs  

All classes had a lovely time, two went 
to SNAP in Cannock and the other   

visited Wonderland in Telford.   
Dragonflies class are looking  

forward to seeing all of the animals at 
Dudley Zoo on Monday. 

 
This is the final newsletter of the year, so 
have a great Summer everyone we look 
forward to seeing you after the break. 
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Attendance 
Well done to Dragonflies, Hedgehogs, 

Sparrows and Ladybirds for 100%
attendance this week. 

Star of the week 
Each Friday in assembly we recognise 

the success of children from that week. 
Good work winners this week are: 

 
Butterflies:  Jorawar 
Ladybirds:  Suzanne 
Caterpillars: James and Marvelle 
Dragonflies: Padoca and Mina 
Hedgehogs:  Precious 
Sparrows:  Ruby 
 

 
 
 

We will be very sad to be saying goodbye to 
19 of our children who are leaving next week 
to start new schools in September. There is a 

celebration assembly to wish them well on 
Wednesday, please join us if you can. 


